
 

 

 

 

Breathitt County Schools Adds Three New Thomas SAF-T-LINER C2 School Buses to the Fleet 

 
Breathitt County, KY – September 2024 – The Breathitt County School System is excited to announce the arrival of 
three brand new 2025 Thomas SAF-T-LINER C2 school buses, further enhancing the safety, comfort, and overall 
experience for our students. These buses, equipped with the latest technology and amenities, represent a 
significant investment in the future of our children's education and well-being.  

The new Thomas C2 buses come with state-of-the-art camera systems, ensuring a secure environment for 
students throughout their journey. These systems provide comprehensive coverage inside the bus with high-
definition audio and video. These buses also feature state of the art stop arm cameras that will enable the district  
to capture the license plates of stop arm passers.  

In addition to the advanced camera systems, the buses are equipped with air conditioning, ensuring a comfortable 
ride for students during the warm months. The Bus Wise 360-degree perimeter view system is another key feature, 
providing drivers with a complete view of their surroundings, significantly enhancing safety by minimizing blind 
spots. 

The buses also feature tinted windows, offering students privacy and protection from the sun's glare, making their 
rides more comfortable. Furthermore, each bus is equipped with an onboard intercom and radio system, ensuring 
that students are not only safe but also entertained during their commutes. 

This investment in our school transportation system would not have been possible without the support and 
commitment of the Breathitt County Board of Education. Their dedication to providing the best for our students is 
evident in this significant purchase, and we extend our heartfelt thanks to them for their ongoing investment in the 
future of Breathitt County's children. 

As we continue to strive for excellence in education, these new buses are a testament to our commitment to 
ensuring that every student in Breathitt County has access to safe, comfortable, and enjoyable transportation to 
and from school. We look forward to seeing the positive impact these new buses will have on our students' daily 
routines. 

For more information, please contact the Breathitt County Schools Transportation Department. 

 


